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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Please do not take Maine down the path of California as far as EV vehicles go.  First of all the 

 

Cost of an EV vehicle is out of the reach of most, we do not have the electricity to support this endeavor 

 

And again the cost of having a charging station at ones home another costly adventure in spite of the 

 

possibility of government help.  Do we also know the affects of sitting on top of a lithium battery to the 

 

Human body?  Also, you say it will help climate change.  Well if China and other countries are making these 

 

batteries and not a part of the solution than I don’t see the point. It has to be a global effort not a USA effort 

 

or even a state effort.  You are taking the rights and freedoms away from the American people and the people 

of 

 

Maine  to choose all for the sake of your political agenda and control.  

 

Enough Said/Let Freedom to Choose Ring, 

 

Debbie Hunter 

 

187 Webb Rd 

 

Pittston, ME  04345 

P.S.  Also with the cost of electricity continually going up (my bank is calling to make sure my account has not 

been 

hacked due to the increase in my bills being paid, electricity being one of them.  A sad day in Maine and in the 

USA. 


